
February 2025 Newsletter 
 

Hello fellow Safarians! 
 
The first month of the year sure flew by. We hope this finds you well. 
 
Events in the Lodge 
 
There was a fun event in the lodge in January. It was a potluck and brown bag 
bingo. It was enjoyed by many, and we plan to have one every month on the 
second Monday. This month’s is on February 10 from 5 – 7:30 pm. You are 
welcome to just come for the potluck or just for the bingo as well. For bingo, 
please bring an item wrapped or in a brown paper bag for prizes. Thanks go out to 
Tammi Ohrman and Charlotte Stout for coordinating this event. 
 
Board Positions 
 
It’s not too early to think of running for one of the board positions that will be on 
the ballot this year. The positions to be voted on are: 
 

President, Treasurer, Secretary, and Assistant Finance Director. 
 

If you are interested, you must submit a Declaration of Candidacy by July 5, 2025, 
to the office or email to board@safari-ilwaco.org. This form is available in 
Documents on the Safari webpage and on the bulletin board in the lodge. 
 
Winterizing 
 
We have some very cold weather next week with temperatures down to near 
freezing. Please make sure your sites are prepared. 
 
That’s all for now! Hope to see you at Monday Morning Coffee in the lodge if 
you’re in town. 
 
Safari Board of Directors 
 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 
  
 


